
 

 
Norval Quarry Rezoning Application Stakeholder Update #6 
  
The City of Brampton has received copy of the Ministry of Natural Resources’ (MNR) letter declaring Brampton 
Brick’s Aggregate Resources Act (ARA) licence application complete (see attachment). The letter sets out the next 
steps for notification and public consultation of the licence application based on the requirements of the 
Aggregate Resources of Ontario Provincial Standards, Section 4.0. 
  
By the end of September, we expect to receive copies of the materials submitted to MNR in support of the licence 
application. We will make these materials available to the public at the Planning Counter on the 3rd floor of City 
Hall. Again, we will provide another stakeholder update once this, or any other information that becomes 
available.  
  
For further information on the file, please contact Natasha D’Souza. 
  
  
Natasha D’Souza, MCIP, RPP 
Land Use Policy Planner III 
Planning, Design and Development 
City of Brampton 
2 Wellington Street W, Brampton ON L6Y 4R2 
Phone: 905-874-3861 Fax: 905-874-2099 
Natasha.D’Souza@brampton.ca  

 


